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Subject: RE: Generator

From: Daisy Mathebula (Daisy@cplondon.org.uk)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Cc: jaswinderc@gmail.com;

Date: Friday, 6 September 2013, 15:54

Dear Simon,

 

I would like to start by thanking you for helping us out at such short notice with the generator.

 

The Muswell Hill Festival is our biggest fundraising community event organised and in aid of the centre and school. We
support children with cerebral palsy and their families from across London and the home county’s and this event  helps
raise much needed funds as well as help raise awareness of the specialist work we do. You can find out about the work we
do on our website: http://www.cplondon.org.uk/

 

Our facebook page is https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Muswell-Hill-Festival/402403273151406

Our twitter page is  https://twitter.com/LCCCP

 

Once again thank you for your help and support, which we truly appreciate.

 

Kind regards,
Daisy

 

Daisy Mathebula

Corporate & Events Fundraiser

The London Centre for Children with Cerebral Palsy

54 Muswell Hill

London N10 3ST

 

Tel: 020 3074 1803 (directline)

Tel: 020 8444 7242

http://www.cplondon.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Muswell-Hill-Festival/402403273151406
https://twitter.com/LCCCP



